
RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS FROM THE TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING ON SEPTEMBER 14, 2023 

 

 

SAN CARLOS PARK FIRE DISTRICT 

TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING 
 

 

MINUTES FROM SEPTEMBER 12, 2024, TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING: 

Commissioner Hathaway opened the Tentative Budget hearing of September 12, 2024, at 6:05 p.m. 

  

 

ROLL CALL 

Commissioner Darleen Hathaway, Commissioner Craig Weinbaum, Commissioner Steve Tokarz, and 

Commissioner Mark Stirns were present. Assistant Chief Glen Van Brunt and Executive Assistant Jennifer 

Bossi were also present. Commissioner Matthew Fields had an excused absence.  

 

TENTATIVE BUDGET 

 

Assistant Chief Van Brunt began the hearing with the budget summary recommending a millage of 2.4800.  

After reviewing the variances from the proposed to the tentative budget figures, Assistant Chief Van Brunt 

completed the Tentative Budget presentation for 2024-2025.  

 

PUBLIC INPUT 

None  

 

After discussion, the Board moved to adopt the 2024-2025 Tentative Millage Rate and Budget. 

 

Commissioner Weinbaum moved to adopt the 2024-2025 Tentative Budget at the 2.4800 Tentative Millage 

Rate. Commissioner Stirns seconded. The motion was voted upon, the ayes have it and the motion carried 

unanimously.  

 

Commissioner Weinbaum moved to adopt the 2024-2025 ad valorem taxes with the Tentative Budget of 

$21,706,462.00, Commissioner Stirns seconded. The motion was voted upon, the ayes have it and the motion 

carried unanimously.  

  

With no further question, Commissioner Hathaway adjourned the hearing at 6:17 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Commissioner Matt Fields 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


